
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 
OF THE CITY OF MORENO VALLEY 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Economic Development Subcommittee 
Meeting of the City of Moreno Valley scheduled to be held on January 8, 
2019 at 3:45 p.m. is canceled.

The next meeting of the Economic Development Subcommittee of the City of Moreno 
Valley will be announced at a future date. 

For further information, please contact the Economic Development Department at 
951.413.3460. 

Dated and Posted: November 7, 2018


